
Dates for your diary 

The Nursery will be closed for the following bank holidays:  
Friday the 14th of April and Monday the 17th of April 
Monday the 1st of May 
Monday the 29th of May 
 
Walking and Wheeling week: 15th to the 19th of May 

Math’s week: 22nd to 26th of May  

Our lovely parent reps will soon be arranging a parent social for May or June information to follow. 

 

Bank details 

   We will be shortly sending you an email 

confirming our new bank details if you 

could please make sure you note these 

down for your records and change your 

standing orders ready for fees being due 

on the 3rd of May. 
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April 2017/ May 2017 

Newsletter 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy Eater 

and hope you all enjoy your eater break! 

It’s finally starting to feel like summer is on its way so can we please 

ask that you provide us with a sun hat (please label) and sun cream 

if you wish to use your own.  

Thank you to everyone that has provided us with family photos for 

our Family Board displays. If you are still waiting to provide us with 

Photos please feel free to email the office and we can print them off! 

for you. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dads stay and play 
In honour of father’s day we would like to 
invite any of the dads and grandads that 
would like to come in for a little play 
session the week of the 12th of June. We 
will update you with more information 
separately but if this is something you 
would be interested in please feel free to 
speak to the staff in the room or send us 
an email. 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Magical Maths! 

 

Following the success of literacy 
week will be having a ‘Maths week.’  

22nd to 26th of May 
This will be a week of fantastic 
maths related activities inside and 
outside, really highlighting that 
maths is everywhere! 
 
We will update you nearer the time 
to let you know of all the activities 
your children will be participating in 
and how you can help. 

 

 

                                  

We are currently completing the national school travel 
awards. This reward scheme recognises schools and 
nurseries that have shown excellence in supporting cycling, 
walking and other forms of travel. We are very happy to 
announce that in December we received our Bronze award 
and we are now starting to work towards silver.  
To help towards this we will be participating in walking and 
wheeling week again:  

15th to the 19th of May 
 
Please keep a look out on Facebook, emails and posters for 
more information about this and our next projects! 

  
 

Modeshift stars 

Dear Parents 
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